Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor
Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum
To: Honorable Town Board
From: Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor
Date: March 17, 2021
Subject: Appointment to Erie County Environmental Management Council

I recommend that we appoint Michael Wass to serve as an official representative of the Town on
the Erie County Environmental Management Council (ECEMC). Members of the ECEMC
advise the County Executive and County Legislature regarding a variety of environmental
concerns.



